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September 19, 2018

Dear Supporters and Friends,

We have seen God’s goodness and faithfulness this past month in the many miles we have logged, and the places we
have been. Having started out from Northeast Philadelphia, we are now in Nevada, looking ahead to our trip to Oregon.
Of course, it would be impossible to show everything we have seen along the way, but hopefully you will get a chance to
catch some of the highlights of the trip thus far.

Our journey West started out in Western PA at Bible Baptist Church in Huntersville, PA. It was neat to be a part of the
Church’s anniversary celebration, as well as to celebrate the anniversary of Pastor Rob and Lynda McKenzie’s 30" year
of ministry there. Following our ministry at Bible Baptist, we headed to Midland, Ml to spend some time with Sarah’s
brother and sister-in-law and their family. This was a sweet time for the cgusins to get together and have fun.

Following our time in Michigan, we made our way to the Regular Baptist Press Headquarters in Arlington Heights, IL. This
was an exciting day for our family as Tim had the opportunity to sign the author contract for his book, God Gives More
Grace. We are grateful for God’s leading in this endeavor. After visiting the RBP Headquarters, we got to spend time

with Tim’s best friend from college (and his family), before heading Ncirth to Immanuel Bible Church in Sheboygan, WI.
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Over the next two Sundays, Tim had the chance to reconnect with friends from Northland as we presented our ministry
in two churches in Wisconsin. First, at Immanuel Bible Church (Sheboygan, WI), Tim had the opportunity to spend time
with a mentor and friend in ministry, Curt Lamansky. The following Sunday, we were at Missionary Baptist Church

(Greenwood, WI), where our family got to see Geoff and Pam Smith and their family.

Following our time in Wisconsin, we headed out to Overland Park Kansas in order to spend time with some of Tim’s
extended family. This was such a special time with cousins.

Although we have traveled many miles (and we have many more miles to travel before we are done), the stops and
encouragements along the way provide us with the energy and joy necessary to continue on.

In addition to our travel schedule, we have also been working on the seminary schedule as well. We are excited to have
the first semester course schedule completed, and the full first year laid out. Please pray that we will continue to make
good progress in these areas as we plan to launch the seminary in June 2019.

Thank you once more for your support and encouragement! CURRENT SUPPORT LEVEL: 68%*

*8% of this support is temporary and will end in June 2020

Serving Christ,

The Valiantes Prayer Requests:
2 Corinthians 5:14-15 For God to continue to supply our financial needs

To be at (or near) our support goal by the end of 2018
If you have not already, please visit our website (valiantes.com) for regular updates. For continued grace to our family during this time of
You can also subscribe to our website to receive updates directly to your email inbox. transition

Also, if you would like to support our family financially, visit our website and click on

the “Support” or “Donate” tab on the menu. Safety during our Westward Travels

Praises:

For news of Regular Baptist Press wanting to publish my
book.

Safety in our travels as we have made it out to Nevada
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